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News Release 

  

 

May 20, 2015 

Deadline for Japanese Government Scholarship for 2016 

Extended to 28th May 

 

 

The Embassy of Japan in the kingdom of Bahrain is pleased to announce that the deadline for 

the Japanese Government Scholarship has been extended to give an opportunity for more 

ambitious and eager Bahraini students to submit their applications. 

 

Bahraini Students who is interested in studying at various fields at Japanese universities as 

undergraduate students and research students (postgraduate students), have a big chance  

now to submit their application forms for the Japanese government Scholarship 2016 until 28th 

May, 2015, accordingly: 

 

All requested documents must be submitted to the following organizations before the following 

date. 

-Undergraduate Students: 28th May 2015 (Submit to the Ministry of Education only) 

Note: For further information in regard to submitting to the Ministry, inquiries can be directed 

to the Ministry. 

-Research Students: 28th May 2015 (Submit to the Embassy only) 

 

The guideline and all of the requested documents can be downloaded in the following URL. 

URL: http://www.bh.emb-japan.go.jp/Scholarship2016.htm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

For further information in regard to this press release, media inquiries can be directed to Mr. Yosuke 

Iijima, Public Affairs Section of Japanese Embassy at 17716565 and yosuke.iijima@mofa.go.jp or to 

Japanese Embassy’s Web site at http://www.bh.emb-japan.go.jp/index.htm 
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